Bike Permit Update and Safety Course Information
                                  McAuliffe Middle School


Good Afternoon McAuliffe Community - 

Starting March of 2023, we are enforcing E-Bike permits for all E-Bike riders.

Permits need to be visibly displayed on the E-Bikes as campus supervisors will begin checking bikes upon arriving on campus. 

If your student missed the e-bike safety courses, we are proud to offer an online version of the course.  Below you will find the link to review this PowerPoint with your parents. 

Download E Bike Safety Training Course.pptx
Next, open the E-bike safety quiz. Please take this quiz AFTER you review the PowerPoint. 

E-BIKE SAFETY QUIZ:
[bookmark: _GoBack]
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe5w0ZTHUhjAxEkehyaIRvzPTXN-a8YiTPw3yNWnYMtEejzSw/viewform
	[image: https://s3.amazonaws.com/ps-feeds-production/inline_images_1678741033931-1678741033931.png]
	E-Bike Safety Quiz
Please answer the following questions.
docs.google.com


 

Lastly, complete the parent/guardian and student agreement signature page. Please turn this document into the front office. After school reviews all documents, the office will issue the 
e-bike safety sticker.

e-bike Safety Parent_Student Signature Page (1).pdf
 
Please let us know if you have any questions.

Warmly,
Morgan Lee Martin
Assistant Principal - McAuliffe Middle School
MLMartin@losal.org 
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